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DASR FINDING SYSTEM TOWN HALL BRIEFING REFERENCE MATERIAL 
 

On Wednesday 28 May 2025 DASA held a Town Hall briefing providing greater detail on 
updates to the Finding management process and outlining expectations of the Aviation Safety 
Community.  

As follow up to the briefing, DASA provides the following material as a reference source for the 
community: 

DASR Finding System Town Hall Briefing 

Aviation Safety Reporting System Guidebook Version 4 

 

Any follow-up to the presentation can be addressed to CAPT Andrew Newman, Director of 
Continuing Airworthiness through dasa.dca@defence.gov.au. 
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